Republic of the Philippines

/ : Department of Environment and Natural Resources
‘ MIMAROPA Region
s PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
f
4

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan

Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791
Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

March 09, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR : The OIC - Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

FROM : The OIC Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : LETTER COMPLAINT AGAINST CENRO FELIZARDO B.
CAYATOC, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY, ON ALLEGED
BIASED DECISION ON THE LONG TIME TENURIAL
APPLICATION FILED BY MR. DANIEL P. SANTELECIS
et. al., BEARING PCC CODE NO. GL-AKA-01-11-2022-047

This is in compliance to your Memorandum dated February 22, 2022 in connection to
the above subject.

Please be informed that this Office received the same complaint of Mr Daniel
Santelices dated January 20, 2022 thru channel.

The said letter complaint was acted by the undersigned thru a letter dated January 31,
2022 sent directly to Mr. Daniel Santelices et.al. and copy furnished the concerned offices
(please see attached copy of the letter)

May we request that this case be considered closed.

For information and approval.

<

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Furnished

Office of the President
Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)
Malacafang, Manila

DENR Action Center/Hotline
actioncenter(@denr.gov.ph
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

DENR-CENRO Puerto Princesa, Palawan
<cenropuerto princesapalawan@denr.gov.ph)
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